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Tuesday 10th July 2018 
 
Clubs: Autumn Term 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Clubs will commence from Monday 17th September until Friday 14th December for the Autumn Term. 
Please find attached the club forms for years 1-6, club rules and the club contract. I will be running 
clubs myself (Initialled JS) and Super Star Sport will also be running certain clubs for both KS1 and 
KS2 to take part in (emailed separately on 9th July) 
 
There are two club forms, one to be signed and returned with your child’s choice of clubs for this term 
and one for you to keep for your information. The club rules are for you to read and discuss with your 
child. Please also sign the club contract and return with the club forms in an envelope to Mr Sewell no 
later than Friday 14th September. 
 
The allocation for the clubs will begin the first full week of autumn term, every effort will be made to 
ensure fairness for all children in the allocation of the clubs. I would ask that you be considerate for this 
process, please. 
 
Every child matters and should be able to participate in clubs if they have their parents or Carers 
permission. If there are any concerns or aspects of the clubs that you would like to discuss with me, 
please come into reception at the end of the school day and ask to speak with me. 
Alternately please e-mail me:  j.sewell@beechwood.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support       
 
Mr Sewell (PE & Sport Coordinator) 
 
 


